
 

 

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE JUNE 18, 2001 

STREET NAME APPROVAL 
BLOCK 10 
FILES:  19T-97V20 & 19T-89053 
                                      
Recommendation

The Commissioner of Planning recommends: 
 

1. THAT the following street name be submitted for approval: 
 

STREET  PROPOSED NAME 
 

Street 'BY' Burgundy Trail 
 

 2. THAT the City Clerk be directed to initiate the Street Name Change process to 
change the name of the portion of the Langstaff Road allowance shown on 
Attachment #2 to 'Maple Sugar Lane'. 

 
Purpose

The Owner has submitted street name(s) for approval by the City to satisfy a condition of 
draft approval. 
 
Background - Analysis and Options

The City of Vaughan approved street names for part of Block 10 on October 10, 2000. In the 
report, the proposed street name for Street 'BY' was misspelled and Street 'BY' was not 
shown on the attachment. This report is required to confirm the name of Street "BY" on the 
attached map as "Burgundy Trail". 
 
The City is closing the north-south portion of Maple Sugar Lane. The east-west portion of 
Langstaff Road is known as Maple Sugar Lane, but has not been officially named 'Maple 
Sugar Lane' and as such, a street name change process is required. 
 
Conclusion

Staff considers the proposed street name to be satisfactory and should Council concur, the  
proposed name should be approved. 

 
Attachments

1. Location Map 
2. Plan showing proposed streets 
 
Report Prepared By: Jack McAllister Draftsperson 1 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 

 
 
MICHAEL DeANGELIS     JOANNE R.ARBOUR 
Commissioner of Planning    Director of Community Planning 
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